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July 19, 1995 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Romney Stubbs 

634 Nashville Street 

New Orleans, Louisiana 70115 

 

Dear Mr. Stubbs: 

 

Thank you for your letter of July 11 which we received today.  The two enclosures from the Tulane 

University collections were very interesting.  You are right; 544 Camp Street must have been very 

thick that spring, to say the least. 

 

I was not aware of the statement Gordon Novell made during his arson trial in the 1970s concerning 

the shooters and their locations in Dealey Plaza.  I would very much like to see it, as it appears to be 

an assassination-related record.  Thank you for your offer to copy his statement and send it to us.  I 

will be happy to receive that at your earliest convenience. 

 

I look forward to doing more work in New Orleans in the coming months and will contact you on my 

next visit.  In the meantime, thank you for your continuing assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Anne Buttimer, Esq. 

Chief Investigator 
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